
 
 
 
 
                    

 
 
 

Automotive and Discrete Group (ADG) 
Power Transistor Division 

 
CUSTOMER NOTIFICATION 

 
 

Business continuity 
 
 
 
INVOLVED PRODUCT: TIP122, TIP127, TIP42C    BU: Power BIPOLAR  

     
 

 Dear Customer, 

 

 This notification letter is to inform you that in order to support the current production of the 

product TIP122, TIP127 and TIP42C mentioned in the PTN IPG-PWR/14/8373, will be kept in 

production, thus the PTN for these P/Ns has to be considered deleted. 

 

 

 STMicroelectronics is available for any additional support. 
 
 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Maurizio Giudice 

 

Power Transistor Division Marketing Director 
 
 

 


